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THIS TUESDAY
	 Reiner Roeske will present “How To Thrive, Not Just Survive”.
LAST TUESDAY
	 Our speaker for the day was Deputy Bill Harrington. Bill is a 
29 year veteran of LASD, having served in Temple City for 23 years. 
He does not let the 40 hour work week stop him from serving us. He 
was presented with the Vehicle Theft Recovery Award presented 
by the California Highway Patrol. He was selected twice as Temple 
City’s Deputy of the Year in 1997 and 2012. His current duties 
include coordinating the Patrol Reserves, Mounted Posse, Youth 
Explorers, Volunteers, as well as Search & Rescue.
	 Bill is in charge of all the volunteers at Temple Station, 
including the 22 Reserve Deputies. They have regular jobs during 
the day but volunteer 2-3 days a week. Our own Ed Chen is a 
Level 1 Reserve Deputy who volunteers countless hours each week 
supplementing the duties of the patrol deputies. Of the three levels 
of reserves, Ed has reached the highest level. He is often called out because of his Mandarin language skills.
	 Bill also coordinates LASD Search and Rescue in our area, handling over 100 calls a year for folks 
who get in trouble in our foothills. He has been to 10 counties in California helping in search efforts. Please 
keep in mind that all members of Search and Rescue serve as volunteers including their horses. Bill is in 
charge of the Posse that can be called at any time. They patrol parks and can be seen leading in parades.
	 Bill’s real love I think are the Explorers. Bill likes to recruit his young people in the 9th grade. They 
can serve between the ages of 14-20. They go through a 16-week academy. About 15-20% go on in their life’s 
calling of being a deputy. There are over 200 volunteers at Temple Station that supplement the deputies. 
Volunteers participate at the front desk, Ham Watch, Volunteers on Patrol, and the 5 members of the clergy 
who help at difficult times.
	 Bill also oversees Vital Intervention and Directional Alternatives (VIDA). It is a structured 16-week 
program for non-violent, at-risk youth between the ages of 11 and 17½. Through collaboration between the 
Los Angeles County Sheriff’s Department, community-based organizations, volunteers, schools and families, 
the program teaches youth the value of effective decision-making and taking responsibility for their futures.

	 Guest for the day included Deputy Oscar Cantu and Lisa Montesanti. Helen Marston is pleased 
that her son, Kelvin is now a Plebe at the Naval Academy. We received a thank you from Superintendent 
Kathy Perini and CBO Marianne Sarrail for our donation of the portable projection screen that will be used 
throughout the District.
	 Mark your calendar now for our annual installation of officers on Tuesday, Sepetember 26 at 
Pepper’s Mexican Restaurant in Arcadia near the Race Track. Matt Smith is announcing a budget meeting at 
his home on Wednesday, September 6. All 2017-18 are urged to attend. Everyone is welcome especially if 
you have a new project you want to fund.
	 Steve Montesanti thanks all those who helped at our recent Concerts in the Park. Special thanks to 
Jim & Cheryl Robuck, Matt & Janet Smith, Mike Lepore, Fernando Vizcarra, Bob Rodenbucher, Tom McIntee, 
Mike McVey, Ron Dorazio, Cindy Vance, Helen Marston, and Steve & Lisa Montesanti. Special thanks to Dan 
Snell for buying grilled cheese sanwiches every week.
	 Matt Smith is announcing the September 6 Ronald McDonald Meals of Love for September 6. The 
theme is pork with the Main Meal by Bob Rodenbucher and John Gera, Salad by Ron Dorazio and Matt Smith, 
Bread by Dawn Tarin, Drinks by Steve Montesanti, Dessert by Dave Seltman and Dan Snell. Driver Bob 
Rodenbucher.
	 On September 21 our own Dan Snell will be honored by the LA County Fair as Temple City’s Hometown 
Hero. A grand celebration in Dan’s honor will include a community reception on The Lawn at Sheraton Hotel 
and a festive community parade at 5 p.m.. Please contact me at 643-9460 for more details and information 
for tickets.
	 Kiwanis Rose Float Club of Pasadena will host a Barbeque and Rib Fest on September 2. The event 
takes place at La Salle High School from 4-8 p.m.. This is a fundraiser to insure that Kiwanis will have a float 
in the New Year’s Tournament of Roses Parade. As you may know Kiwanis International has ceased funding 
the float that gives them worldwide recognition. Cost is $40 by calling Craig Wallace at 909 210-3250.

KIWANIS KALANDAR
	 September 5 – Reiner Roeske will present “How To Thrive, Not Just Survive”
	 September 5 – Board Meeting at the District Office
	 September 6 – Budget meeting at Matt Smith’s home
	 September 12 – Steve Terry with Sister Cities Association
	 September 21 – Temple City Day at County Fair honoring Dan Snell
	 September 26 – Club Installation at Pepper’s Mexican Restaurant in Arcadia
QUOTE OF THE WEEK
	 “The Constitution gives every American the inalienable right to make a damn 
fool of himself”.

			   Happy Labor Day and see you Tuesday, Jerry

“THE CAMELLIA CLUB”
TEMPLE CITY CALIFORNIA

Chartered August 8, 1939

WE BUILD

TEMPLE CITY KIWANIS CLUB

CLUB OFFICERS
President, Steve Montesanti
Vice President, Mike Lepore

Treasurer, Matt Smith 
Secretary, Ron Dorazio
IPP, Steve Montesanti

DIRECTORS
Bill Hohl • Jerry Jambazian

Tom McIntee • Mike McVey
Jim Robuck • Bob Rodenbucher

COMMITTEE CHAIRMEN
REPORTING 2016-2017 

COMMUNITY SERVICES 
Dan Arrighi/Ed Chen

PUBLIC RELATIONS 
Jerry Jambazian

YOUNG CHILDREN PRIORITY 1 
Not assigned

HUMAN & SPIRITUAL VALUES 
Tony Euredjian / Dan Snell

SPONSORED YOUTH 
Ron Dorazio/Bob Rodenbucher

YOUTH SERVICES 
Ron Dorazio 

INTERCLUBS 
Matt Smith

ADMINISTRATION 2016-2017
GREETER / SERGEANT AT ARMS 

Tom McIntee
ATTENDANCE 

Matt Smith
BULLETIN 

Jerry Jambazian
CAMELLIA PANCAKE B‘FAST 

John Gera / Steve Montesanti
HOUSE & CLUB MEETING 

Bill Hohl
MEMBERSHIP GROWTH 
Steve Montesanti/Matt Smith

PROGRAMS 
Mike Lepore

ROSTER & MAILING 
Jerry Jambazian

SEFTON FOUNDATION 
Mike Lepore / Steve Montesanti 

Jim Robuck
TCK-Al Driver FOUNDATION 

Steve Tyre
MEMBER CARE 

Not Assigned
SOClALS & FELLOWSHIP 

Steve Montesanti 
BARBEQUE 

Steve Montesanti/Mike McVey
RMH MEALS OF LOVE 

Matt Smith
CHRISTMAS 

Ron Dorazio/Steve Montesanti
CONCERTS IN THE PARK 

Steve Montesanti / Jim Robuck
 

CLUBS IN DIVISION 10
TUESDAY

ALHAMBRA - 5 p.m. 
Denny’s Rest. - 2nd & 4th Tuesdays 

369 W Main St, Alhambra
MONTEBELLO - Noon 

Daily Brew - 1st & 3rd Tuesdays 
137 N Montebello Ave. Montebello

SAN GABRlEL - Noon 
Hilton Hotel - 2nd & 4th Thursdays 

225 W Valley Blvd.  San Gabriel
TEMPLE ClTY - Noon 
Northwood’s Restaurant 

7247 Rosemead Blvd. - San Gabriel-
WEDNESDAY

ALTADENA-CROWN CITY - Noon 
1st, 2nd, & 3rd Wednesdays 

Altadena Community Center 
730 E Altadena Dr., Altadena 

Villa Gardens  - 4th & 5th Wednesdays 
842 E Villa St., Pasadena

MONTEREY PARK - 12:30 P. M. 
Capital Food Restaurant 

766 W Garvey Ave.  Monterey Park
SOUTH PASADENA - Noon 

Calvary Pres.Church 
1050 Fremont (at Oxley) So.Pasadena

BUILDER’S CLUB - 12:20 P. M. 
Oak Avenue Intermediate School 

Room 511 (near the lunch area)
THURSDAY

PASADENA - Noon 
University Club - 1st,2nd,3rd Thursdays 

150 S. Oakland Ave.  Pasadena
ROSEMEAD - Noon 

Open Bible Church 
7915 Hellman Ave., Rosemead
T. C. KEY CLUB - 12:30 P. M. 

T. C. High School, Rm 407
 

Rose Float Club 
Saturdays only as needed 

City Bank Basement 
315 E Colorado Blvd, Pasadena

Visit us at
www.templecitykiwanis.org

2016-2017 President’s Theme
“Let’s Get Growing”

Celebrating 78 Years
Of Service to our

Community




